
Our Week at a Glance – February 16, 2025 

THIS WEEK AT TSA: 
 
Mon. Feb. 17  Family Day – Office closed, Shop closed 
 
Tues. Feb. 18 Women’s Breakfast – Finnigans, 9:00 
  Shop Donations, 9-2 
 
Wed. Feb. 19 Shop Donations, 9-2 
  Counters – Lounge, 10:15 
  Bible Study – MRR, 11:00-12:00 
  Mat Group/Crafty Ladies – SH, 1:00 
  Elections Ontario set-up – Stewart Hall, 5:00 – 8:00 
 
Thurs. Feb. 20 Elections Ontario Advance Poll –  
   Stewart Hall, 9am to 9pm 
  Shop Open, 12-6 
  Choir – Sanctuary, 7:00 
 
Fri. Feb. 21  Elections Ontario Advance Poll –  
   Stewart Hall, 9am to 9pm 
  Shop Donations, 9-12 
 
Sat. Feb. 22   Elections Ontario Advance Poll –  
   Stewart Hall, 9am to 9pm 
  Shop Open, 10-2 
 
Correction:  Last week’s flowers were from Noma Deshane, in memory of 
her husband John, and their parents. We apologize for this error.  
 
Women’s Breakfast:  The first Women’s Breakfast will be Tuesday, 
February 18 at 9:00am at Finnigan’s. All women are welcome.  
 
Guest Musician:  We welcome back Schroeder Nordholt today as our 
guest Music Director.  
 

The flowers today are placed by Lorraine Belanger, in loving memory of 
her husband Barry, and her parents Clinton and Edythe Holden.     



Elections Ontario:  TSA is once again a polling station for the upcoming 
Provincial Election. The Advance poll is in Stewart Hall on Thurs. Feb. 20, 
Fri. Feb. 21 and Sat. Feb. 22, as well as on Election Day, Thurs. Feb. 27. 
Stewart Hall is unavailable during these dates.  
 
Coffee Sign-up Sheet:  The sign-up sheet for February and March are in 

the Narthex. Anyone interested in volunteering for fellowship coffee is 

welcome to sign their names to the schedule. 

Annual Report:  All Annual reports are due in the office by Tuesday, 

February 18. The Annual General Meeting has been set for Sunday, April 

13 in Stewart Hall, following the service..  

World Day of Prayer in Renfrew 2025:  TSA is hosting the 2025 World 
Day of Prayer worship service on Friday, March 7 at 2 pm. The World Day 
of Prayer is an international ecumenical Christian initiative celebrated in 
over 170 countries on or around the first Friday in March. The 2025 worship 
service was prepared by women from the Cook Islands, an island country 
which consists of 15 islands in Polynesia, a part of Oceana in the South 
Pacific Ocean. All are invited to join in this worship service that unites 
Christians in prayer, and to share refreshments afterwards.  
 
Camp Lau-Ren Work Week:  The work week for Camp Lau-Ren will be 
April 26-30 at the camp. If you would like to volunteer, please contact the 
office, or contact Bert Brisco at 613-432-3225.  
 
Upper Rooms:  As the Upper Rooms arrive via Canada Post, an 

announcement will be made when they have arrived.  

 

 


